
4825 Glenbrook Road Weekly Update for March 20, 2015 
 
This week the crews continued with the high probability excavation work in the back yard area 
and moving the excavated soil and rubble into roll offs to be moved off-site. Some AUES-related 
glass was recovered this week. There were no detections of chemical agents or industrial 
compounds in the air monitors.  
 
Also, this week crews returned to work on the fence panel screening along the shared property 
line with 4801 Glenbrook. Tomorrow, March 21, crews plan to replace the screening on the 
fence panels along the front of Glenbrook Road. This particular effort needs to be performed 
when no high probability operations are underway, so not to impact the safety of our operations, 
crew, neighbors and passer-bys. Carrie Johnston with the Outreach Team will be  available there 
for part of the day on Saturday to answer any questions you may have.  
 
Next week crews will continue high probability operations behind the retaining wall in the 
backyard of the property. 
 
Safety continues to be our number one priority at the site. Throughout every phase of the project, 
all necessary precautions are taken to ensure the safety of the site workers, the residents of the 
community, and those driving by. 
 
 
 
 


